## Memo

To: Anne Gobin, Bureau Chief

Jum Jalah. From: Dennis Demchak, Supervising Air Pollution Control Engineer

Date: 2/3/2005

Approval of Trumbull's Noise Control Ordinance Re:

I have completed my review of Trumbull's Noise Control Ordinance (copy attached), which the town of Trumbull approved on November 4, 2004. In my judgment the ordinance is in conformity with the state's ambient noise standards adopted pursuant to section 22a-69 and should be approved by the commissioner.

In the past these approvals were signed by Carmine, so I believe that delegation had been past down to the Bureau Chief. I drafted the acceptance letter for your signature. If the delegation authority has changed, I will change the signature line.